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Dear Louile:

y This will acknowledge receipt of yom' letter
o!' the 2nd instant,.

It was the suggestion of Professor V. Wa Tavis,
our fmlty repmmt ive, ﬂmt I notify the umhea.

x coaches so that if itmneoassary to get
'tho infemtioaautheooulddnit. I think this is muoh
more dignified, andthemroﬂwomohosstayoutofit
the better Mﬂ Will be.

Director of Pbysiml Education and Baurnﬂm.
?mity Basketball and Baseball Coach.




